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FCC
Office of the Secretary
445 l2 Street, NW.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jim Bradshaw
FCC
Media Bureau
Audio Division
445 l2 Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear FCC Secretary and Mr. Bradshaw,

I sent the following complain via email to the FCC online complaint e-mail address;

I am the vice-president of Morongo Basin Broadcasting Corporation, owners and
operators of FM Radio station KCDZ, licensed to Twentynine Palms California. We are
getting a severe interference in our established broadcast contours from what is
supposed to be a translator on the same 107.7 FM frequency in Palm Springs,
California.

The licensee is listed online as Advance Ministries mc, DBA A New Life Christian School

Call sign: K299B1
file #: BMPFT-20161208AC1

On January 6, 2017, Margo Domon-Davenport of the FCC responded and instructed me,
"Thanks, but the information must be mailed via the U.S. Postal service to the FCC
address provided below. E-Mail is not a valid submission. It would be best to mail all
the submissions to the FCC at one time.

www.kcdzfm.com
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She also let me know the complaint cannot come from the licensee but a member of the
public. She provided me with questions for the complainant to answer.

Where they listen to KCDZ when the interference occurs

Information about the device(s) they use to listen (ie - Sony clock radio, factory
installed radio an automobile, etc)

When the interference started

Their contact information

The listener, Scott Sowell of Joshua Tree provided these answers to the queries;

The interference occurs in south Palm Springs to Morongo Valley. This is in a factory
installed radio in an automobile. I noticed the interference Christmas 201 6..Contact info
is, 760-366-3716 or crabtreesowelftqmaile.com

I work in the low desert and have always for the last 10 years been able to receive
Z107.7 on my car radio on interstate 10 @ Indian Ave. I no longer receive Z107.7 until I
am in the Morongo Valley. This other station has totally stomped on my favorite station.
Thank you for your concern.

Scott Sowell.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Gary Daigneault


